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              We are a parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

April 11, 2024                     
 
 
Dear Families,   
 
I hope you had a wonderful Easter break. Since we had a few 
sunny and somewhat warm days, I was able to work in the 
yard. I didn’t love seeing the moss and weeds, but I really en-
joy trimming plants back and then watching them grow and 
bloom. I also had time to visit with my grandchildren. Little 
Emery Mae is almost three months old and her brother, Maxx, 
is nineteen months old. What a joyful time!  
 
By now I am sure you have heard that Fr. John Patrick will remain at St. Vincent’s as 
our Parochial Vicar. Our new pastor starting July 1st will be Fr. Michael Dion. Fr. 
Michael is currently at St. Michael’s in Snohomish. We are so grateful to two                 
awesome priests for our new parish family. 
 
Donations for the CRS Rice Bowl exceeded our expectations during Lent. We will 
share the grand total of animals we were able to purchase for our brothers and sisters 
in need next week’s letter. Your contributions will change lives! 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
Spring Fling 
There’s still time to volunteer for the Spring Fling. Contact Jenn Emil or Franki 
Aquino.  
 
Spirit Week 
The week of April 15th is Spirit Week. Check the dress days in the What’s                 
Happening section of the note. 
 
Taking a Break from St. Vincent Sweatshirt/T-Shrit and Jeans Day                                               
We are going to take a break from sweatshirt/t-shirt and jeans days this month.  When 
we start up again in May, students need to follow the guidelines for the day or wear 
their regular school uniform.  
 
I have noticed this week, that most students are now in compliance with the uniform 
guidelines.  We still have a few students wearing shoes that are not designated             
uniform colors for shoes. Shoes need to be black, gray, or white or a combination of 
those colors. No red, blue, pink, green, etc. If you have any questions about the          
uniform, check the school handbook. 
 
Fundraising and Service Time Commitments 
Any Fundraising and Service Time Commitments are due May 1st.  Outstanding 
fundraising balances will be added to your tuition on May 15th. Outstanding service 
time balances will be added to your tuition on May 22. Service time statements were 
sent out last month and fundraising statements are going out this week. If you have 
any questions, please let us know. 
 
 
St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us. 
With my love and prayers, 
 
.                                  
 

What’s happening? 
 
 
April 11 
School Commission, 7pm 
 
April 12 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
No School for kindergarten. We are 
testing new students. 
School for preschool, prek and 
grades 1-8. 
 
April 15-19 
Spirit Week 
  April 15 Pajama Day 
  April 16 Holiday Day 
  April 17 Sports Day 
  April 18 Beach vs Blizzard Day 
  April 19 Color Day 
 
 
April 17 
No School for Prek. We are testing 
new students. 
School for K–grade 8. 
 
April 18 
Kindergarten Field Trip 
Parents Meeting, 7pm 
Social Time, 6:30pm 
 
April 19 
Mass, 9am 
 
 
 

                                   Easter Season 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               

 


